
Attention Maxwell Duncan Principal Planner
Dear Sir .
The above application would need to address the grid lock vehicle traffic 
each week day commencing at 5pm by opening Daydream rd and or Forest rd
to flow through traffic . At present it already puts at risk peoples lives by the 
inaccessibility for emergency vehicles to access the western end of Jubilee Ave
Warriewood at this time .
Regards . Anthony R Boulton .
Property owner 6 Jubilee Ave Warriewood
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